
Frank Frederick Hogarth
March 22, 1943 - August 28, 2021

Frank F. Hogarth passed away in the Belleair Health Care Center, Clearwater FL after a
long illness. He was born in Providence RI to A. Louise (Jewell) Hogarth and Frank J.
Coxon and is survived by two children: Christina Hogarth of St. Petersburg FL and
Matthew (Teresa) Hogarth of Charlotte NC, four grandchildren, one great grandson, and
seven step-grandchildren. After graduating from Dixie Hollins High School in St.
Petersburg, Frank enlisted in the Navy and rose to the rank of E-8 Senior Chief Petty
Officer, serving as a supervisory aircraft mechanic on the USS Enterprise, USS
Bonhomme Richard, and USS Independence during the Vietnam war. After retiring from
the military in 1982, he started his own business as a CPA in Orange Park FL and later
moved to St. Petersburg in 2011. Burial will be in Memorial Park Cemetery, St. Petersburg,
following a private graveside service.



Cemetery

Memorial Park Cemetery
5750 49th Street North 

 St. Petersburg, FL, 33709



Comments

23 files added to the album Memories Album
 

   
 

 
Memorial Park Funeral Home - September 07 at 05:13 PM

8 files added to the album Memories Album
 

   
 

 
Memorial Park Funeral Home - September 04 at 04:28 PM
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